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Rick 

Attached is a map of the KPP site that indicates there are 5 abandoned water wells that were 
used to supply water to the plant when it was in operation. Our Remediation folks have a plan 
approved by the State Water Board to close these wells. They would like to proceed with this 
work the of the third week in September. The work consists of exposing and removing the 
well casing 5 feet below grade then backfilling with concrete. It is anticipated the work will 
take approximately 10 working days to complete. As you can see from the map, the wells are 
a substantial distance from the boiler demolition location. Do you have any concern if the 
with PG&E moving forward with this work? 

I will follow up with a phone call to discuss with you. 

Tom Allen 

Director, New Generation Construction 

Office 415-973-5105 

Cell 415-317-4463 
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